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Letter from Don Seitz dated April 1, 2004
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Mr. Donald W. Seitz
26211 Dimension Dr
Lake Forest CA 92630-7805

APR - 1 2004 I
| o]

Dear Mr. Seitz: i

Over the last couple of months, there has been a growing concern from the community
regarding Southern California Edison’s proposal to install towers and transmission wires along
the 3.1 miles of its corridor running from a new substation in Lake Forest to an existing
substation in Mission Viejo.

Right now the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) is conducting an environmental
review of Edison’s proposal. The CPUC expects the review to be completed March 9" Once
the report is made public, there are 30 days for the public to comment on the report. If you are
interested in receiving a copy, there are several ways to obtain the report. You can visit the
CPUC’s web site at: www.cpuc.ca.gov. From there, click on “Regulated Areas”, then select
“Environmental”. Choose “Current Projects™ and the report will be listed as “SCE Proposed
Viejo System Project”. You can also obtain the report by going to your local library or
planning commission for a copy.

During the comment period, the CPUC will hold a conference for the public to voice its views
and concerns. The conference is scheduled for 5:30p.m. on March 25" at City Hall, 200
Civic Center. All comments will be included in the final CPUC report. An Administrative
Judge will attend the conference and from there make a recommendation. The proposal then
goes to the CPUC where five Commissioners review documents and vote regarding the final
di..pumll\m. This last .\le i5 not cxpecicd (o take 1)1..1;6 until Junc 2004.

To ensure that you are part of the formal public record, please submit your written comments to
the report to:

California Public Utilities Commission i
mMr. Mike Rosauer, Project Manager
C/O Aspen Environmental Group

30423 Canwood Street, Suite 215

Agoura Hills, California 91301
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If you have any questions regarding this proposal, please do not hesitate to contact the
Assembly Capitol Office a1 (916) 319-2071 or Mr. Rosauer with the CPUC at (415) 703-2579.
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Response to Comments

Response to Comment Set 15
Letter from Don Seitz dated April 1, 2004

15-1 Thank you for providing your comments. Please see General Response GR-3 regarding
undergrounding of the proposed project, as well as Appendix 8, which discusses various route
options considered by the CPUC.
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